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Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools 

Each year, CTTCS develops a faith theme and focus.  

For 2023-24, the theme of “Sharing the Journey” 

was selected, and builds on last school year’s theme 

of “Walking Together”.  Once again,   Nikita K., a  

student from Dreambuilders High School, created 

the image for the poster.  Throughout the year,   

students and staff will refer to the theme and image 

to develop a richer understanding of the many ways 

we share our journey.   

  

 

Gr. 7 students from across Christ the Teacher 

Catholic Schools gathered to enjoy outdoor             

education at York Lake.  Thanks go out to all staff 

who organized and led events, our volunteers, 

and the Yorkton Canoe & Kayak Club for lending 

a safety boat. 
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School year Opening Mass & Liturgies 

Christ the Teacher Catholic Schools was fortunate to have   

Archbishop Murray Chatlain lead the Division Opening Mass.  

Archbishop Chatlain also  provided greetings and a keynote   

address to staff.  During the school year, schools welcome our 

parish priests to lead services.  We thank Father Michal, Father 

Basil, Father Antony, and Deacon Dave for their leadership and 

support.  Below are some photos from the staff opening service 

and school year opening services.  

Elementary Cross Country 

CTTCS students have participated in several cross country meets 

this Fall.  Thanks to all who helped organize and run events! 

Land-Based Learning 

Throughout the school year, students participate in a variety 

of land-based learning opportunities.  Pictured below are 

students from Dreambuilders High School participating in a 

Medicine Walk facilitated by  Christine Deiter. Students 

learned about traditional plants and the ceremony around 

harvesting and using them.   
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